
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
As we move more and more towards a digital way of communicating, working and learning, we are looking 
to establish what devices and systems you are able to access at home. We would very much appreciate 
you sharing your opinions and thoughts via the Google Form below: 
https://forms.gle/NkVqTBp2YxBAp2D18 
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Crwi Dysgu Cymraeg have produced a 
leaflet to support reading with your 
child in Welsh. 
  
The leaflet aims to show parents who 
are learning Welsh, which books they 
can enjoy with their children. There are 
nearly 50 books in the leaflet, divided 
into four different age categories. 
 
https://dysgucymraeg.cymru/media/17
011/canllaw_llyfrau_2024.pdf 
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Clubs take place each week, running from 15:15-16:00. You MUST book a place for your child to attend 
using the link below. Please submit one form for each child (if it doesn’t work by clicking, please copy and 
paste it in your browser): https://forms.gle/UdnNzzU4NLxiiodo6 . A place will then be reserved for your child 
- you will NOT need to submit again each week. The following clubs will take place: 

• Tuesday: Digital & Homework (Years 3-6, Miss Reaney/Miss George) 

• Tuesday: Cheerleading (Years 5/6 – club will continue with existing members only: finishes @ 16:15) 

• Thursday: Welsh in the Outdoors (Now open to Years 2-6, Mrs Harry) 

• Thursday: Cricket (Years 3-6, Mr Johnson) 

Main Office: wmmail@hwbmail.net  

Mr Johnson: wmhead@hwbmail.net   

Mrs Ridge: RidgeA3@hwbmail.net  

Miss George: GeorgeL30@Hwbmail.net  

Mrs Harry: HarryS@Hwbmail.net   

Mrs Spencer: SpencerM2@Hwbmail.net  

Mrs Broome: BroomeS@Hwbmail.net  

Miss Pyke: PykeJ7@Hwbcymru.net  

Mrs Williams: WilliamsL3074@Hwbmail.net  

Mrs Topham: RisleyA1@Hwbmail.net 

Mrs Ransley: RansleyS5@hwbcymru.net 

 

 

 
We have a playgroup and after school club on site so can offer childcare from 7.50am – 5.30pm. To book, 
please contact Mrs Elson via email at woodywraparound@gmail.com or phone: 07831811718.  
 
Payments should be via the Gateway app. Session times and prices can be found here: 
https://shorturl.at/msIUV  
 

 
If you need to report your child absent from school or make a holiday request, please send an email to Mrs 
Ridge (RidgeA3@hwbmail.net). Alternatively, you can call the school office to report sickness absence on 
01244 671807 and leave a message.  

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Friday 10th May Indoor Athletics @ Coleg Cambria 

Wednesday 15th May Chester Zoo Trip (Year 1/2) 

Thursday 16th May Book Fair Begins (lasting one week) 

Friday 17th May Year 1/2 and 3/4 Football Matches 

Menu: https://www.woodmemorial.co.uk/_files/ugd/ade6bc_108fbeb5bd964e15bc6b96029e124e2d.pdf  
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